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Anne Cook

From: NAIHC | National American Indian Housing Council <info@naihc.ccsend.com> on behalf of NAIHC | 
National American Indian Housing Council <twalters@naihc.net>

Sent: Friday, March 11, 2022 9:10 AM
To: annecook@coquilleiha.org
Subject: Legislative Alert: Congress Passes Full Year FY2022 Funding

 

 

 

  

LEGISLATIVE ALERT 
 

 

  

Congress Passes Full Year FY22 Funding,  
Tribal Housing Jumps 21% 

 

Yesterday, March 10, Congress passed 
the full year funding for FY 2022. The bill 
includes a 21% increase for funding to 
Native American Housing Assistance and 
Self-Determination Act (NAHASDA) 
programs. It increases the formula-funded 
Indian Housing Block Grant (IHBG) to 
$772 million for tribes, which is the first 
substantial gain to the base formula grant 
program in decades.  
 
The chart below shows the amounts Congress approved for FY 2022. In 
addition to the increase to the formula IHBG program, Congress also 
increased the competitive IHBG funding to $150 million. In total, the funding 
bill included $1 billion in dedicated funding for tribal housing programs from the 
Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). 
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NAIHC will share information about the FY 2022 appropriations as more 
becomes available. For more information about NAIHC's advocacy efforts, 
please contact Tony Walters, NAIHC Executive Director, 
at twalters@naihc.net.  

 

 

 

 

Stay Updated! Follow NAIHC on social 
media, sign up for the Native Housing 
Update (NHU), and visit the NAIHC website to get 
the most recent tribal housing news, information, 
and resources.  
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